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July 29, 2021 
 

VIA EMAIL 
 
Lauren Morris, Hearing Officer 
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station 
Boston, MA  02110 
Lauren.Morris@mass.gov 
 
RE:  Massachusetts Municipal Wholesale Electric Company (“MMWEC”) – DPU 21-29 
 
Dear Hearing Officer Morris: 

In accordance with your Memorandum of July 20, 2021, enclosed for filing in Re: MMWEC, 
DPU 21-29  is the Initial Brief of the Massachusetts Municipal Wholesale Electric Company. 

 
The enclosed is in portable document format (.pdf). 

 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

 
Please contact me with any questions. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Nicholas J. Scobbo, Jr. 

 
Enclosure 
  

cc:  dpu.efiling@mass.gov 
Mark Marini:   mark.marini@state.ma.us 

 Richard A. Kanoff:  rkanoff@princelobel.com 
 Michael Thompson: mthompson@princelobel.com 
 Peter McAvoy:  pmcavoy@comcast.net 
 (via email only) 
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